
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 653 1996 - Email: ffn10@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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January 2023

SCHOOL HOUSE

Dates for the Diary:
3RD JANUARY – NURSERY REOPENS – HAPPY NEW YEAR

22ND JANUARY – CHINESE NEW YEAR 
The year of the Rabbit – food tasting throughout the day and crafts. 

26TH JANUARY – NATIONAL STORYTELLING WEEK 
Asking parents to come in to share stories with the children, developing 

our story stacks and boxes.
14TH FEBRUARY – VALENTINES DAY BAKE SALE

In Lambs we have enjoyed taking part in lots of 
fun sensory activities linked to Christmas, we 

have also been developing our fine motor skills, 
posting letters, wrapping and unwrapping 

presents and mark making on our Christmas 
wish list’s.

In our Ducks room we have been enjoying their 
daily sensory classes, introducing mindfulness 
and mini movers to the children. The children 

have been enjoying taking part in different 
breathing exercises and cool down activities after 

each session.
In the Farmers we have enjoyed lots of 

Christmas crafts and sensory activities linking to 
the weather changes. They have enjoyed 

learning about Christmas through the stickman 
story and loved their visit from Father Christmas 

and the Grinch. 
In our Explorers room we have been learning 

about the weather and linking this with fun 
experiments. We placed balloons filled with water 
and different objects outside, watched to see how 

long it to for the water inside to turn to ice. 

Thank You – during this term we have raised an 
amazing £550 for our nursery charity, we would 
like to say thank you to all parents for helping to 

support our sponsored dog Albus and the 
RSPCA.


